
Oakwood Primary Academy               

School Admissions 2026 
Oakwood Primary Academy will be holding open events for the parents and carers 
of children due to start school in September 2026. We currently have 2 open 
evening dates. Day time tours will be arranged after the October half term with 
more details to follow. Open evenings will take place on the following dates: 

Wednesday 8th October 2025 at 4pm 

Monday 13th October 2025 at 3.45pm 

We look forward to welcoming your child to our school 

Address: Pendeen Crescent, Southway, Plymouth, PL6 6QS 

Tel: 01752 775478 Email: oakwood.desk@discoverymat.co.uk 
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